
 
Dear Fellow Workers of SCHOOL: 
 Special greetings in Christ Jesus our Savior and Lord who 
has chosen us to fulfill the Great Commission in our 
generation, 
 We cannot thank you enough for the Organization 
SCHOOL’s involvement in the life of the least of these our 
schoolboys and schoolgirls of the impoverished community of 
Carrefour. Thank you for your ongoing investment in the lives 
of these dear children. In so doing, you have surely invested 
in the things that matter the most.   
 SCHOOL is already making a great difference in the 

troubled community of Carrefour. We still remember when 
Sister Nahomie first called us following the earthquake of January 12, 2010 to inquire 

how was Carrefour affected and 
what could be done to improve the 
situation over there?  Little did we 
know that SCHOOL will still stand 
tall to continue supporting and serve 
the least of these our brethren after 
more than a decade.  As a matter of 
course, more than a dozen  children 
have successfully graduated high 
school with honors.  
 When SCHOOL chooses to invest 
in education in the impoverished 
community of Carrefour, you have 
closed the door to the gang 

activities and you have opened a 
door of a whole new perspective 

into the future.  Again thank you for empowering GCMO to serve our people in the 
most challenging time of our history.  Claudie and I, we love you so dearly and we will 
cherish our work together for the cause of the kingdom for the remaining of our days.  

 

 

Global Christian Mission Outreach 
The Haiti Christian Congregations of Delmas 75, Carrefour, Fonfrede, Cambry, Saut-D’eau, Jeremie & Tom Gato   

 GCMO-Haiti.org – SCHOOL January 2022 

Yvon & Claudie Selin 

SCHOOL sponsored children at Carrefour 

 



At the dawn of this New Year, these children along with their parents and the whole 
community of Carrefour at large join us in wishing to you all, “Happy New Year 2022” 
 Enclosed is a final list of the children sponsored for the school year 2021-2022 
Each child has sent a thank you note to their sponsor, I will forward them to you as well 
as a recent picture of each child and a group picture together. 
 Marla Saida Saint Hubert and her aunt sent special thanks to the sponsor for going 
the extra mile and sending money for uniforms, books and etc… 
 Keshna Chevry and her mom sent a special thank you note as well to the sponsor 
for sending extra money to the family 
 Here is the list of children sponsored for the year 2021-2022 and the money was 
disbursed accordingly: 
 
1. Djounia Pierre        $250.00 
2. Jenika Maurice       $250.00 
3. Stivenson Michel    $250.00 
4. Keshna Chevry        $300.00 
5. Beausejour Kenley  $250.00 
6. Sarah Louis             $250.00 
7. Amos Louis             $250.00 
8. Wood Lee D.           $250.00 
9. Marla St. Hubert     $470.00 
10. Kervens  Erisma    $250.00 
11. Obed Laurent        $250.00 
12. Shama E Jovin      $250.00 
 
 Again Thank You for all SCHOOL is doing in Carrefour.  Meanwhile be assured of 
our prayers for you all as we look forward to hear from you 
 
 
Warmly in Christ 
 

Yvon & Claudie 
 
Yvon & Claudie Selin                                                                                                          
Field Director                                                                                                               
Global Christian Mission Outreach  
 
 
 
                                                                            

Matthew 25:40 

'I tell you the truth, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did for me.' 


